
NEW TRAFFIC PATTERN AND INTERMITTENT CLOSURES 
ON KNOLL DRIVE 
Monday, July 22, 2024 
`

WHAT:  
Crews will implement a new lane configuration on Knoll Drive between the Front Street 
intersections. The western portion of Knoll Drive between Front Street and N. Center Street will be 
converted to one lane in each direction, allowing two-way traffic on this portion of the roadway. 
In conjunction with the new traffic pattern, the eastern portion of Knoll Drive between N. Center 
Street and Front Street will be fully closed. This configuration will be in place for approximately 
nine months to allow crews to safely perform construction activities at this location for the SR 47 
Improvement Project. 

Crews will perform intermittent daytime closures on Knoll Drive to facilitate restriping work, 
flaggers will be onsite to direct traffic.  

WHEN: 
KNOLL DRIVE INTERMITTENT CLOSURES 
7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday, July 22, 2024 

NEW LANE CONFIGURATION ON KNOLL DRIVE: 
Monday, July 22, 2024 for approximately  
nine months 

KNOLL DRIVE DETOUR: 
From N. Center Drive, turn right onto Knoll Drive 
to access Front Street. 

Please follow posted traffic signs accordingly.  
Community members and commuters can leave 
a message at (310) 732-7778 and your call will be 
returned within 24 hours.   

The SR 47 Interchange Project will replace the  
existing southbound SR 47 off-ramp from the  
Vincent Thomas Bridge, currently on the south side, 
with a new off-ramp on the north side. Additional  
improvements include realigning the existing  
on-ramp to the northbound I-110 connector;  
modifying the northbound SR 47 off-ramp onto  
Harbor Boulevard; modifying the northbound SR 47  
on-ramp onto the bridge toward Terminal Island;  
and improving local streets near the interchange. 


